



February 26, 2023


Dear Bridge Church Family,


It is with great sadness that we must inform you of some difficult news. After over 10 years of serving our 
community at 515 Palm Street, our landlord has decided to take possession of our church facility for his 
company's use at the end of 2023. This means that this year will be our last year at this location.


While we understand that this news may have come as a shock to many of you, we are encouraged by the 
optimism for what God has next for our community. We have spent a decade worshiping, serving, and 
building our community in this space, and it is difficult to imagine leaving it behind.


However, we are also a community of faith, and we know that God has a plan for us, even in this difficult 
time. We are committed to finding a new location for the Bridge Church, and we desire that our next 
move should be pursuing the purchase of a permanent home for our community. 


By owning our own facility, we will have the stability and flexibility to continue to grow and serve our 
community for many years to come. This is a big undertaking, but we know we can make it happen with 
God's guidance and your support.


We want to assure you that our resolve to reach our community for Jesus remains unwavering. This news 
may be difficult, but it will not stop us from continuing to love and serve those around us.


We ask that you join us in prayer as we navigate the way forward. We trust that He will guide us to the 
perfect location for our community.


If you feel led to financially support this transition, please consider a gift to the church building fund. 
Every dollar given will go directly toward our facility needs, and we are grateful for any support that you 
can offer.


We are confident that, together, we can overcome this challenge and emerge even stronger as a 
community. Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the Bridge Church.



Sincerely,


Pastor Richard Vasquez
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